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Committee Report: 
 
The Plumbing Technical Advisory Committee was called to order at 10:00 AM and the agenda 
for December 6, 2005 was approved. 
 
The following committee members were present: Chairman-Dale Greiner  
Randy Vann, Robert Trumbower, James Cortz, Kevin Fennel, Gary Duren. 
 
Florida Building Commission Staff was Bruce Ketcham. 
 
The following  issues were discussed: 
 
First reading: Declaratory Statement DCA 05 – DEC-215 Request for Declaratory Statement, Florida 
Building Code, Plumbing, Chapter 4,  Section 403.8 addressing plumbing count for swimming pool facilities. 

 
Question:  
Is it the intent of the Code to use only Section 403.8.of the Florida Building Code, Plumbing to 
determine the required plumbing fixtures for both the outdoor swimming pool and deck?. 
Answer: 
No,  Section 403 covers minimum facilities and would cover the assembly area of the deck. 
Section 403.8 covers the pool itself. 
 
Action: Committee recommendation: Motion by Gary Duren, seconded by Randy Vann, stating “No,  
Section 403 covers minimum facilities and would cover the assembly area of the deck. Section 
403.8 covers the pool itself.” This motion was unanimous  by the Plumbing Technical Advisory 
Committee to recommend to the Commission. 
 
New Business: Plumbing TAC requested January 23, 2006 for the discussion and deliberation of relevant 
modifications to the Code. 
 
Aduourn 10:45AM 
 
Note: This document is available to any person requiring materials in alternate format upon request.  Contact the 
Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100 or call 850-
487-1824. 


